
Public Water System Grant Application
State of Ohio Environmental Protection Agency

Thank you! Your PWS Grant Application for ASHVILLE VILLAGE PWS for number 240131-
000005 was submitted 01/31/2024 09:55.

Please use number 240131-000005 when referring to this PWS Grant Application with Ohio 
EPA in written correspondence, emails, or on the phone. 

At any time in the future, if you log into the Ohio EPA Customer Support Center at https:
//ohioepa.custhelp.com/app/account/overview, and go to your Account Overview, you can see 
the status of your PWS Grant Application and send questions or additional information to Ohio 
EPA by clicking on the Subject link for the form in the My Ohio EPA Submittals table. 

Applicant Contact Information:
Franklin Christman
Village Administrator
200 East Station Street
Ashville, OH  43103
740-983-7132
fchristman@ashvilleohio.gov

For Applicant Organization:
ASHVILLE VILLAGE PWS
JAMES WELSH, UTILITY OPERATOR, 200 EAST STATION STREET
ASHVILLE, OH 43103

Ohio EPA Contact:
If you have questions about this application, please contact:

 
DDAGW Grants Email at ddagw.grants@epa.ohio.gov or 1-614-644-2752
Contact for all questions related to this application.

The status of Ohio EPA's review of your PWS Grant Application can be seen on your account 
page when you log into the Ohio EPA Customer Portal.
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